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Update – July 2019 
 
 
The Yemen SIG has maintained the focus on developing the Yemen Mobile Health (YMHP) 
Cholera Project as well as involving the Yemeni diaspora in the UK to consider peace for 
Yemen as a priority objective.  We have started testing the images on cholera with the 
Yemeni diaspora in Liverpool. Participants were keen to take part in developing the project 
further in the future. We drafted a funding proposal for the project which we will share 
shortly with potential funding organisations. We have submitted an abstract for the PHE 
conference 2019 and it was accepted for an E-poster. We have a twitter group 
@yemmobilehealth and an email yemenmobilehealth@gmail.com.  
 
The Yemen SIG is working with a wide range of individuals, groups and international 
humanitarian organisations working in Yemen to explore what peace would look like, how 
to involve Yemeni diaspora and the involvement of the international humanitarian 
organisations. We also working with UK MPs and MEPs to understand how they could 
support this work. There was an interactive workshop ‘Together for Peace’ in Birmingham 
on 23rd March 2019 involving all these groups. The development of the UK National Forum 
for Peace in Yemen is an example as an outcome of the workshop.  
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